
Page 1 of 2 
 

 

 

Bridgetown, Barbados 

 

November 13, 2023  

 

Dr. Jerónimo Delgado Caicedo 

Secretary General  

Latin American Association of Asian and African Studies (ALADAA) 

Bogota  

COLOMBIA  

 

Dear Secretary General, 

Proposal for the Creation of an ALADAA Caribbean Chapter 

We, the below-named group of academics from The University of the West Indies (The UWI), are 

pleased to submit for your kind consideration this letter in support of the creation of a Caribbean chapter 

of the Latin American Association of Asian and African Studies (ALADAA).   

Many of us currently either conduct research or are interested in conducting research on Caribbean and 

African relations. We further see this as an opportunity to build and deepen links between us and our 

Latin American counterparts conducting research on African and Asian studies.   

The founding members of the proposed ALADAA Caribbean chapter, which would be based at The 

UWI Mona Campus in Jamaica, would be as follows: 

COMPLETE NAME AND 

TITLE   

INSTITUTIONAL AFFILIATION 

Dr. Kavita Johnson  Associate Dean at the Faculty of Social Sciences, The UWI 

Mona, JAMAICA  

Dr. Aieka Smith  Head, International Relations Unit at the Department of 

Government, The UWI Mona, JAMAICA  

Dr. George Brathwaite  Lecturer in Political Science, The UWI Cave Hill, BARBADOS  

Dr. Sandra Ochieng’-

Springer  

Lecturer in Political Science, The UWI Cave Hill, BARBADOS 

Dr. Kai-Ann Skeete  Trade Research Fellow, Shridath Ramphal Centre, The UWI 

Cave Hill, BARBADOS 

Miss Alicia Nicholls, B.Sc., 

M.Sc., LL.B.  

Junior Research Fellow, Shridath Ramphal Centre, The UWI 

Cave Hill, BARBADOS  

 

The national coordinators and their email addresses are as follows: 

Dr. Kavita Johnson  kavita.johnson02@uwimona.edu.jm  

Dr. Aieka Smith  aieka.smith02@uwimona.edu.jm   

 

Among our first order of business would be establishing and developing a work programme. We also 

look forward to over time expanding our membership to include not just regionally-based Caribbean 

academics, but also those in the Caribbean diaspora who are working on Caribbean-Asia/Africa studies.  
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We intend to also build links with our Latin American colleagues, including, but not limited to, hosting 

joint dialogues and other academic fora for both established and early career researchers.  

We thank you for your kind consideration of this request. With your kind support, we look forward to 

working towards establishing this chapter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Alicia Nicholls  

On the behalf of the Founding Members   

 

 


